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SPECIAL WAGE ADJUSTMENT  
 
The Local has submitted a counteroffer with the employer. We feel we are 
close to having this matter settled and getting this money into the pockets 
of our members. 

Just a reminder that the SWA #2 is retroactive to January 1st, 2024. 

 

FEDERAL BY- ELECTION  

A by-election was held in the Elmwood-Transcona ward on September 16th. 

I want to thank our members that took the time to help with Leila Dance’s 
campaign with phone calls, door knocking and pamphlet dropping. It paid 
off! The Elmwood-Transcona riding will stay orange! 

 

WINNIPEG LABOUR COUNCIL DELEGATES 

We will be submitting our list of delegates to the WLC following the Local 
500 Unit elections in October. If you are interested in becoming a delegate 
to the Winnipeg Labour Council, please contact the Local 500 office. 

 

CITY OF WINNIPEG BARGAINING SURVEYS 

Just a reminder that the City of Winnipeg bargaining surveys will be out this 
month. Please watch your personal email inbox for an email from Local 
500. This is an important survey as this is how the bargaining committee 
receives its mandate.  

If you are not receiving email updates from the Local, you can register for 
them via our website. Please let your co-workers know as well. 

 



 

GOOD OF THE UNION: 

Canadian Library Month - October is Canadian Library Month, a time to 
celebrate library workers and the vital public services they provide to 
all Canadians.  Local 500 is proud to represent Winnipeg’s Public Library 
workers and value the work they do each and everyday! 

CONCLUSION: 

I hope you all have enjoyed your summer! 

Please share this document with your co-workers. 

In solidarity, 
 

 
 
 
 

Gord Delbridge, President 
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